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The Honorable Dantal K. Inouye
United States Senste

Suite 722, Hart Senate Office Bukiing
Washington, DC 20510-1102

Dear Benator IM:

Thank you for your lettar dated May 21, 2001, on bshalf of your constituert Mr.
W.F. Cilfford, regarding his concem over the Navy's relesse of the Dry dock
AFDM 8 to TDX Corporation. The subject vessel was reported for disposal to the
General Services Administration (GEA) on August 14, 2000. After two
unsuccessful attempts at transferring the vesssel, the AFDM 6 was transferred 1o
the Alaska State Agency for Surplus Property (AK SASP) on March 22, 2001.
The AK SASP subsequently donated the vessel to the Tanadgusix Corporation
(TDX), an siigible native Alaskan organization based jn Anchorags. Our
response to Mr. Cllfford’s concemns are listed betow:

« Regarding TDX's relationship with Marisco, TDX has contracted with
Mairtsco 1o repair the veess! and remove any PCBa. TDX haa up 1o
one year to place the vesssl into use and plans to have the vesse!
trunsparted to Alaska between the months of Saptember and
Novermnber 2001. This dock wli not become the property of Marisco,

Regarding its intended use, TDX has forwarded a lettar of intent to
GB8A through the AK S8ASP and has sxecuisd a8 notarized vessel
conditional transfor document in accordance with feders! property
menagement regulations. The AK SASP end GSA will monitor TDX's
compilancs with thase documents closely. Any non-comptiance will
result in TDX losing all ights and privileges o the vessal. As statad
above. the dock wili not remaln in Honolulu. The dock wil be used for
economic development, including job training, In Alaska. Woe sre
unawars of any petitions by TDX for this donation. Again, any actlvity
(leass, barter, trade. etc.) by TOX thet violates federal regulstions
would rasult in the dock being recovered from TDX.

V.R Gunessl Sendoes Advniniafration
The Wenameher Bullding

100 Ponn Squate Easl

Philadelphia. PA 191072399
www.gen.gov y.d
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TDX Corporation has already responded to these specific donation concems via
their endlosed latter dated May 5, 2001 to the AK SASP. In this latter, TDX

explsins the rationale for utifizing Mariaco Shipyard for repair purposss and
hazardous material abatsment. TOX also certfies that there s no rent or lasse
agreement for use of the vessel with Marisco or any other entity. Furthermors,
TDX certiflas that thek initial intent for the vessel has not changed —~ "economic
development within the Alaska region.”

We have also anciossd coples of the transfsr onder, vessal conditional transfer
document, and TDX's letter of intent for your review and information. Please do
not hesktate to comact Joseph M. Hvarecky of my staff if you have any further
questions regsrding this matter. He can be reached on (215) 858-3822.

Sincerely,
/,
ames

e ey

A. Wikams
Acting Regional Administrator
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